
RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY,Hinjewadi 
 

 

 

Circular No: RIAH/014/AY 2022-23 

Date:23/06/2022 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjewadi ! 
 

This is a Health and Safety advisory circular, issued with regard to the 
importance of display of ID cards inside the school campus. 
As per the Child Protection policy of our institution to safeguard our 
learners, it is mandatory that everyone displays a valid ID card while they 
are inside the campus. 
To be in line with this compliance parents are requested to bring their 
parents ID card (provided by the institution) whenever they visit the school 
for Child pick up and Drop, general visits, official meetings like PTM, or 
other school events. 
If any parent found not carrying their ID card, as part of the security 
process there will be register entry logs and visitor management protocols 
that will be strictly followed. 
To ease the entire process, it is advisable to always carry an ID whenever 
you visit the school. 
We request your support and cooperation. 

 

Best Regards, 
 
 

Sonika Kochhar Girotra 
Principal 


